
 
To whom it may concern , 
  
I am compelled to write this letter in regard to the use of palm oil and its effects on the 
Orangatan. I would really like to see ( truth in labelling - Palm oil bill 2009 issue to be 
addressed . 
As a civilsed country we should not be supporting the distruction of rainforest and the 
possible extinction of an entire species I voted for action in the environmental issues and 
currently I don't see us doing a lot for example the whaling issues we did nothing to stop 
them this year at all and now we have the poor orangatan can't we do anything are we a 
powerless country or are we going to continue to let the rest of the world treat us with total 
disrespect a classic example of the great barrier reef Come on Australia lets stand up for what 
we all know is right protect what is ours close to home re whaled and the reef and don't allow 
other countries to send us products that directly support the distruction of forest and 
extinction of species  
Please do something  
Respectfully Rhonda 
 


